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156.	Mr L J Basson (DA) to ask the Minister of Finance: 
Whether he and/or the National Treasury ever received correspondence from a certain political organisation (details furnished), via email, WhatsApp, hardcopy and/or in any other format of which the original file is dated June 2020; if not, what is the position in this regard; if so, (a) on what date was the specified correspondence received, (b) who was the sender of the correspondence and (c) what steps were taken by the National Treasury in this regard?							NW160E

REPLY
The National Treasury does not have any record of receipt of the correspondence dated June 2020.
1. No record of receipt of this document.

1. No record of receipt of this document.

1. National Treasury continue to apply the prescripts defined in the Public Service Act and Regulations related to employment. 
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